
From: lgoima
To:
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 726560
Date: Friday, 23 August 2019 02:57:00 p.m.

Dear 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) Request - 726560
 
I am writing in response to your LGOIMA request of 2 August 2019 requesting information on
Riccarton Road West, Mosgiel.  Please find below answers to your request.
 

1                      Is Council negotiating with any landowners to acquire or buy land on or along
Riccarton Road West, and if so what purpose is the land being acquired for ?
 
Yes.  A landowner who had recently purchased a property along Riccarton Road West
contacted the Council to enquire if we would be interested in purchasing a strip of his
land to reconcile the road boundary with the boundary of adjoining land.
 

2               Does the Council have any allowances in its current or future budgets to acquire land
on or along Riccarton Road West, and if so what purpose is money noted as being
applied ?
 
No
 

3               Which Council officers currently hold delegated authority to buy or acquire land in the
Mosgiel/ Taieri area for roading or other Local Government Act purposes and what
are the terms of that delegation e.g. level of spend ?
 
Please refer to the Committee Structure and Delegations Manual for the CEO’s
delegations   (Part V).   This is available on the Dunedin City Council Website
https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0017/217043/Committee-
Structure-and-Delegations.pdf (page 55)
 

4               I also request a summary of any planning work or other steps taken to consider or
comments land purchases in the Riccarton Road West area.
 
No planning work has been undertaken for consideration of land purchases in the
Riccarton Road West area.
 
In response to the abovementioned landowner’s offer to sell land to the Dunedin City
Council, we have had discussions with them and are exploring his offer.
 

 
Regards
 
 
 
Wendy Collard
Governance Support Officer
Civic        
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From:  
Sent: Friday, 2 August 2019 1:29 p.m.
To: Official Information <officialinformation@oa.dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 726560
 

 has submitted a LGOIMA request - 726560.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
Received via email: "I make an Official Information Request to the Dunedin City Council
for the following Information. Is Council negotiating with any landowners to acquire or
buy land on or along Riccarton Road West, and if so what purpose is the land being
acquired for ? Does the Council have any allowances in its current or future budgets to
acquire land on or along Riccarton Road West, and if so what purpose is money noted as
being applied ? Which Council officers currently hold delegated authority to buy or
acquire land in the Mosgiel/ Taieri area for roading or other local government act purposes
and what are the terms of that delegation e.g. level of spend ? I also request a summary of
any planning work or other steps taken to consider or comments land purchases in the
Riccarton Road West area. Regards, 

File attachment (file name)
-Official-Information-Request.eml, 3.0 KB

Name

Email address

Mailing address

Contact phone number

Do you wish to have your name withheld from publication

mailto:wendy.collard@dcc.govt.nz
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/



